
Mass

Our ifrst whole school mass of
the year will be on 16th October
at 9:30am at Marist Church. As
always, all of the school
community are welcome to
join us and take part in this
important worship.

 

Year 6 Residential

Thank you to all for who have
paid in full and in part. We
will be sharing a date next
week for a parent
information meeting to give
all of the details regarding
the trip such as food menus
and activities.

Living Wall

We are aiming to create a
living wall on one section of
our exterior wall on the
playground. If you have any
wood for planters or the skill
to create one (perhaps with
pupils help), please do get in
touch with our office. Thank
you to those who have
offered plants for us already.
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Stay & Pray
We look forward to welcoming
family of Class 1 on Wednesday
afternoon to join the pupils in their
weekly liturgy.

EYFS Open Evening
Huge thank you to all of the parents
who turned up this evening to look
at our unit. We want all to feel part
of the children’s learning
experience.

Eden Camp
We have enjoyed a brilliant day at
Eden Camp with our UKS2 pupils. All
pupils were able to answer their
questions as they travelled around
the huts, exploring all areas of the
war. Well done to all. This trip will
link directly with their current history
learning. 

It is always great to have these
experiences linked with the learning
journey and we look forward to
many more across the year groups
throughout this school year.

wb 30th September

2nd: Individual Photos (School Uniform)
2nd: Class 1 Stay & Pray @ 3pm


